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States Greffe 
 
 
Deputy Kirsten Morel 

Minister for Sustainable Economic Development 
 
 
BY EMAIL 
 
 
11th October 2024 
 
Dear Minister, 

Bergerac Production Funding 

Thank you for your recent attendance at our Quarterly Public Hearing of the 3rd October 2024. 
During proceedings we discussed the Government of Jersey funding provided to the new 
Bergerac production and filming.  
 
The Panel would be grateful if you could please confirm, and provide further information outlining: 
the terms, approval procedures, Ministerial Oversight and anticipated returns on this funding. The 
Panel understands that some elements may be commercially sensitive and accepts that these 
elements may be appended confidentially to your response. 

We would be grateful if you could respond no later than Friday 18th October 2024 in line with the 
5 working days approved for responses between Scrutiny Panels and Ministers.    

If you have any questions regarding this or our work in general, please do not hesitate to contact 
me. Please note that unless otherwise stated, all letters will be uploaded to the Scrutiny website 
as a matter of course. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

Deputy Montfort Tadier 
Chair 
Economic and International Affairs Scrutiny Panel 


